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HIPUA 
 
HIPUA is a civil association made up of patients, families and friends who collaborate 
and give their time in a caring and disinterested way with the sole purpose of helping 
everyone who has received the diagnosis of Pulmonary Hypertension in our country. 
Although its head office is in the Autonomous City of Buenos Aires, it is a fully 
independent CSO whose scope of action covers the entire country. It is the first and only 
association in Argentina that tries to respond to all the needs of both. 
 
We have supported this group since 2016.  
 
During 2021: 
 

 GSK provided a grant of $150,000 for the creation of a magazine for up-to-date 
excellent information on pulmonary hypertension. 

 
Our support represented 8% of their overall income. 
 
Link corresponding to the edition No 5 of the magazine respiro2  
 
https://issuu.com/hipertensionpulmonarargentina/docs/respiro2_n_5 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


